
 

 

The City Council of Norwich 
(Residents Car Parks) (Cavalry Ride) Amendment Order 2025 

 
The City Council of Norwich propose to make the above-named Order under the 

Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, which will introduce permit parking on Cavalry 

Ride. Car parking on Cavalry Ride will only be available for motor vehicles displaying 

a valid parking permit. Car parking will be permit controlled for twenty-four hours a 

day Monday to Saturday. Residents of the properties 1 – 30 Don Pratt Court, 90 – 98 

Mousehold Street and 1 – 15 Cavalry Ride would be eligible to apply for residents 

parking permits and visitor parking permits for parking at the Cavalry Ride car park 

area. 

This order will amend The City of Norwich (Residents Car Parks) Order 1996 as 

amended (1996 Order) 

A copy of the draft Order, a plan, statement of reasons and the 1996 Order (with its 
subsequent amendments) may viewed online at www.norwich.gov.uk/cavalryride 
 and may be inspected at Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Norwich, and at the 
offices of the Norwich City Council, St Peters Street, Norwich, NR2 1NH during normal 
office hours. 
 
Any objections and representations relating to the Order must be made in writing and 
must specify the grounds on which they are made. All correspondence for these 
proposals must be received at the office of the nplaw, Norfolk County Council, County 
Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DH, marked for the attention of the Traffic 
Regulation Orders Team, by 16th September 2025. They may also be emailed to 
trafficorders@norfolk.gov.uk. 
 
The Officer dealing with the public enquiries concerning these proposals is Ash 
McFarland and can be contacted by telephone 0344 980 3333 
 
Dated this 22nd day of August 2025 
 
 

 
Davina Howes 
Executive Director of Communities and Housing 
Norwich City Council 
St Peters Street 
Norwich 
NR2 1NH 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.norwich.gov.uk%2Fcavalryride&data=05%7C02%7Cjennifer.batten%40norfolk.gov.uk%7C79f0effa16e14161f1d708dddf0a87e7%7C1419177e57e04f0faff0fd61b549d10e%7C0%7C0%7C638911958634255392%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AG6%2BsOVKfZv9pPC9FC8vFG8Rij8zaMWDUiFgwjD%2BCvY%3D&reserved=0


 

 

Note: Information you send to the Council will be used for any purpose connected 

with this scheme and will be held as long as reasonably necessary for those 

purposes. It may also be released to others in response to freedom of information 

requests. 


